
 

      

 

 

 

  

 
   
  

 
 
 
 
 
Holly Cairns, T.D. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
3rd October 2022 
 
PQ: 45799/22 
 
 
To ask the Minister for Health the way in which pharmacies will be reimbursed for 
medications and items distributed under the free contraception scheme. -Holly Cairns 
 
Dear Deputy Cairns, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question (Reference 45799/22), which you submitted to the 
Minister for Health for response. 
 
There is a dedicated secure online portal available to community pharmacy contractors 
through their PCRS Pharmacy Suite for submitting claims under the Free Contraception 
Scheme. The relevant fees are set out in the legislation – Health Act 1970 (Section 67E) 
(Payments in Respect of Contraception Services) Regulations 2022. All contraception and 
emergency hormonal contraception on the GMS Reimbursement List are covered under this 
scheme. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Suzanne Doyle 
Primary Care Eligibility & Reimbursement Service 

Primary Care Reimbursement Service 

Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, D11 XKF3 

Tel:  01- 8647100 

 

Seirbhís Aisíoca Príomhchúraim 

Bealach amach 5 an M50, Án Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas, Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3 

Guthán: 01 8647100 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 


